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A Special Meeting for Bluewater Bay Notice of Proposed Change  
  

 The Okaloosa County Board of Commissioners will hold a special meeting on 

Thursday, April 25 at 6:00 p.m.  A Public Hearing is scheduled to discuss the 

proposed changes for the Bluewater Bay area by Bluewater Bay Resort, LLC.  The 

change would reconfigure four holes on the Magnolia Plantation Golf Course for 

residential development. Bluewater Bay residents and the public are encouraged to 

attend. Due to overwhelming response to this proposed change, the special 

meeting will be held in Ballroom I of the Emerald Coast Convention 

Center on Okaloosa Island. Other April Meetings (reminder): 

• Tuesday April 9, at 6:00 p.m. is the Budget Policy Workshop for the FY14 budget. 
Workshop will be held in the Water & Sewer building, 1804 Lewis Turner Boulevard 
in Fort Walton Beach. 

• Tuesday, April 16, 6:00 p.m., the County Commission meeting will be held in Fort 
Walton Beach, at 1804 Lewis Turner Boulevard.   

Citizens can also view county commission meetings live or anytime, at www.okaloosafl.com. 

This meeting will not be aired on Cox Channel 6. Any questions, feel free to contact the 

Citizen Information Line at 311. 
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